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Upcoming Meetings
Pastors RoundTable: 06/20, 10:30AM
Financial Committee Meeting: 06/07, 9:30AM
Executive Committee Meeting: 06/07, 11:00AM

Upcoming Events
Rise Up Augusta: 06/24
Flint River Lighthouse Backpack Dist: 06/29
Churches by the book: 10/02, 9AM - 4PM
Backpacks to Appalachia



Ways
to
Engage

​For more information on how you can serve,
please email Assistant@augbaptist.org

Rise Up Augusta
Rise Up Augusta is an event aimed at providing resources to the poor. The event will
be held on Saturday, June 24th, 2023, in front of the Fairfield Inn next to the I-20 exit.
Services Provided:

Catered Lunch
Haircuts
Addiction Counseling
Care Packages

Contacts:
Pastor Daniel Bartlett: daniel.g.bartlett@gmail.com, (706)312-2513
Organizer Nicholas Currie: (706)264-4659

Needs:
Water
Bibles
Combs and brushes
Soap
Socks
Travel Hygiene items (e.g., travel-
sized toothpaste, deodorant,
shampoo)

Bags
Generators
5 pop up tents for prayer tent and
serving
Trash bags
Weed eaters
Lawn mowers
Volunteers for cleanup (before and
after event)

Mission: Augusta
Over the past few weeks and in the weeks to come there is a lot that is happening in
the area of missions with the association. Please look forward to receiving a separate
newsletter with our missions update soon.

Serving Servants
Dr. B's Ministry

mailto:Assistant@augbaptist.org
mailto:daniel.g.bartlett@gmail.com
http://missionaugusta.com
https://servingservantsh2hf2f.com/


Pastors, Churches, Warriors, Service people
By Mentoring, Coaching, and Biblical
Counseling
Offering to engage with Service People
Through Prayer and togetherness with all
servants and service people with Jesus Christ
With Strategic Catalyzation, Neighborhood
Community Exegesis, Church Evaluation and
Revitalization Assessments, Service People,
Action, Activities and Comradery   

“One On One Heart to Heart and Face to Face:
Serving Servants with Jesus Christ“

VBS Update
It is exciting to hear about the churches in our area gearing up for summer 2023 VBS. To all of you who
have worked so hard organizing, planning, and preparing, thank you. You may never know the impact
your hard work during VBS will have on our children, youth, and adults. Please pray for each other and
our missionaries around the world!

Have a great summer,
Cathy Spivey

Mission Updates
About a year ago, I started to
sense a direction in life and
ministry for me and the Augusta
area. I had no idea that we’d be
down the road this far in reaching
the next gen of our community.
Some of you reading this may be
wondering, “who is this?” or “what
is next gen?” Well, let me
reintroduce myself. My name is
Pastor/Missionary Steve White. I

am the Missionary to Next Gen for the Augusta Association of Baptist Churches. I was
commissioned, as a missionary to the Augusta area and beyond, last year. I have a
nonprofit (501c3) organization called Mission NextGen (missionnextgen.com) and am
serving alongside of the association in reaching the students (next gen) of our area.
Currently, I'm mentoring seven youth pastors/leaders, assisting three senior pastors,

and helping three churches find part-time student leaders. I'm also bringing training and
resources to our area. If you’d like to meet with me or have me present the vision of
next gen ministry to your church, please contact me at steve@missionnextgen.com.
If you’d like to “adopt” my family and I, as local missionaries, to support financially and
pray for, we’d greatly appreciate it. Let's reach this “lost generation” together and help
them become the next "revival generation”.

Steve White, Mission Next Gen

At Broad Street Ministry Center, as we gave away extra food for Memorial Day, we had
a group from Warren come and run a pantry day on our first ever Saturday morning.
Since this was the first time we ever did a Saturday we were not sure what to expect,
we could have 100 people show up or none, so my wife prayed for at least 30 and
that’s what the Lord brought. So we are planning on doing it again for a Fourth of July
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that’s what the Lord brought. So we are planning on doing it again for a Fourth of July
giveaway and since the young adult group loved it so much they are ready to do it
again!

Eric Mongillo, Broad St. Ministry Center

BCM ended the school year with 11
graduates! We are so grateful for their role
in the ministry and the many ways they
helped us to engage the campus with the
gospel. Spring semester has ended and so
has the BCM for the summer. We plan to
meet some prospective students at the New
Student Orientation. We will also use this
summer to think through our strategy for
teaching students on campus. BCM this fall
is going to be amazing. Please be praying
now for:

The Father to send us new students
More opportunities to be present on campus. We want to be involved and serve
anyway we can.
Fall semester events
The Father to raise up new leaders.

Jessie Holmes, Augusta BCM
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